
MJS NEWSLETTER 
Friday 28th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a fantastic couple of days of Sports Day we 

have had.  Every child was involved in events, 

showing a huge amount of resilience and talent.  

Every member of staff was involved which  resulted 

in brilliant teamwork to help keep to time and to 

ensure everything ran safely and smoothly.  The 

Year 3 children properly embraced their first Sports 

Day and it reminding me why these are my          

favourite days of the year.  Judging by your smiles 

and cheering, I think (and hope) that you enjoyed 

it too! 

If you were not present today, you will have missed 

the results.  Missen held on to their overnight lead to 

win, followed by Ivory, Hyde and Lowe.  Well done 

to them.  Some photos from yesterday are part of 

this newsletter but there will be lots more to share 

next week. 

On the subject of winning, we were thrilled that two 

of volunteers, Mike and Roy, were awarded the 

Community Champions Award at The Hawth this 

week—they volunteer before school and help look 

after our school grounds.  We are really proud of 

them. 

It’s a busy week coming up with the Year 6 show 

taking place, Transition Day on Wednesday and 

Takeover Day on Friday.  This means next week’s 

newsletter may be from someone other than me! 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards 

Simon Pike,  

Headteacher 

 

Monday 1st July 2024 

Y6 Tennis Club 

Y5/6 Cricket Club 

Y5 Rounders Club 

Gardening Club 

Tuesday 2nd July 2024 

Y5 Athletics Club 

Y3/4 Nature Club 

Y3 Cricket Club 

Wednesday 3rd July 2024 

Transition Day 

Yr4 Swimming @ K2 

Y4 Rounder  Club 

Y5/6 Film Making 

Y5 Art Club 

Thursday  4th July 2024 

Y5/6 Nature Club 

Friday  5th July 2024 

Takeover Day 

Together  
Everyone  
Achieves  
More 
at MJS 



NEW SCHOOL WEBSITE 

We are pleased to announce that our new 

website is  now live.  Although there will con-

tinue to be content added over the next 

few weeks, we hope that you take the time 

to have a look and familiarise yourself 

around it.  As well as being much friendlier 

and easier to navigate, the new website  

can be read in any language which makes 

it accessible to all of our families. 

An email was sent earlier this afternoon with 

 Information to help you navigate and assist 

with any troubleshooting that you may 

need. 

CRAWLEY HEROES 

We are delighted to share that Mike Hayes and Roy 

Hillier won the Community Champions Award at the 

Crawley Community Awards at The Hawth on        

Tuesday.  Mike and Roy have volunteered for a huge 

number of years and are in all weathers.  They are not 

seen by children or parents as they volunteer from 6-

8am, but their contribution to our premises and school 

grounds is huge and we appreciate all that they do.  

This is a fitting award for them both. 

It was a humbling evening with so many amazing   

winners, but special mention to the following groups 

who have links to the school: Limitless Youth Football 

Club, Sister Share, The Greenaway Foundation and 

Maidenbower Panthers. 

SCHOOL CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

Your child’s proof card for their class photo-

graph has been sent home with them this 

week.  Please can we draw your attention to 

the closing date, Tuesday 9th July 2024. All 

orders are done direct with Yellow online. 

Delivery of orders will be received at school 

before the end of term. Thank you. 

 



LOWER SCHOOL SPORTS DAY 



https://bookwhen.com/chenelerdance/e/ev-sjyw-20240920151500 





 

Yogabugs is a fun and creative class that develops confidence and self esteem through 

movement and expression. The children are introduced to traditional yoga poses, 

breathing techniques, meditation, mantra, mudras and journaling. The classes are 

planned around the ancient wisdom and knowledge of Ayurveda, according to the season.  

I have a love for language and take pleasure in writing original and well know stories. 

The stories engage the children’s imagination and creativity, giving them the confidence 

to express themselves through the movement.  

The class is carefully structured to develop coordination, balance, strength, flexibility 

taking into consideration the individual needs.  Through yoga I teach the children how 

to calm the nervous system as well as offering tools to support emotional regulation. 

Some of the overall benefits of yoga are improved concentration, better sleep 

patterns, greater self-esteem, reducing stress and anxiety, support emotional 

regulation and improves low mood, as well as a great form of exercise. 

Yogabug Classes. 

I am very pleased to offer three classes at Maidenbower Junior School on Tuesday and 

Wednesday. There are limited number of places available and will be allocated on a first 

come first serve basis.  If your child would like to join then please contact me for more 

information.  

Lunch club – Tuesdays 12-1pm        After School – Tuesday 3.15-4.15pm  

Lunch club – Wednesday 12- 1pm 

Tracey Williams 07813187315 or williamst93@hotmail.com insta @thestudioworth 

About Me 

I am a Primary school teacher and trained in adult and children’s yoga. I have been 

teaching yoga for twenty years in schools and nurseries in and around the locality.  I 

love yoga, open swimming, sewing, writing, running and travelling. I live with my husband, 

two daughters a cat, 5 chickens and a tortoise called Winter. 


